
 

Kim Scrivner 

As a mother of a student in his second year at ICS, I am very supportive of the school’s vision and 

organization, in particular in its efforts to include children of all learning abilities. As a U.S. Foreign 

Service Officer, I work with the U.S. Embassy to organize and promote U.S.-sponsored exchange 

programs for Jordanians to experience the United States. I wholly support the intercultural experience that 

ICS provides our children, and I would be honored to serve on the School Management Committee to 

help provide perspectives on international education and learning inclusion. 


